Good Morning, Everyone! 
First week is done!! I just want to say THANK YOU for all your hard work and patience this first week. I know there were some issues with turnitin and some links not working, but you did an awesome job of communicating these issues and then showed great resilience in getting everything done. The quality of work you submitted was excellent and I enjoyed reading all your responses! This week will look very similar to Week One and the materials are all on my website now. 

We are going to continue to use tii as our submission platform for Week 2. Please start with tii and if you run into issues still, email me the issue before emailing me the assignment. I am looking into alternative submission platforms for the future.

Troubleshooting with TII
· Make sure you are using either Google Chrome or Firefox as your Browser
· These seem to work best for tii
· If you are using Google Docs, you must download the document and save it to your computer before you submit it
· I have found that downloading a PDF version of the doc seems to work the best
· Make sure the document has been downloaded and saved to your computer before you submit the file
Due dates have been moved to Friday’s but please feel free to turn stuff in early! The Submission window is open now until Friday, May 1st by 11:59pm, so you can turn your assignments in any time within that window. 

I posted the “End of Week Reflection” to my website and I have had some of you fill that out, so please, if you haven’t, fill that out for me. I will be doing Video Lectures starting Week 3 as many students requested that. More information to come on this Week 3. I have also incorporated more videos within the PowerPoints this week.


Again, thank you all for your patience and your support as we navigate this unprecedented time. I ask that we continue to work together and support one another as we go on this adventure. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions about our plan, and please make sure to keep an eye out for the end of week reflections posted on my website every Friday.

Thanks,
Mr. Ruether

